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ADDENDUM #2 

 
 

DATE: 8 June 2020 

REFERENCE: 

 

This is in reference to the RFQ/FJI/JPN/001/20  dated 28 May 2020 regarding supply of pick-up truck to Palau. 

We hereby notify the Addendum #2 of the above-referred request for Proposal as follows: 

• Model Year – 2019/2020 

The Bidders should take into account above changes while preparing and submitting a bid. 

All other terms and condition of the RFQ/FJI/JPN/001/20 remain unchanged. 
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